
Neighborhood Flu Shot Clinic 

Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

We are excited to announce that our neighborhood will be hosting a Flu Shot Clinic on [Date] 

from [Start Time] to [End Time] at [Location]. This is a great opportunity to protect yourself and 

your loved ones from the flu this season. 

Flu shots will be administered by licensed healthcare professionals, and no appointment is 

necessary. Please bring your insurance card if you have one, although free vaccinations will be 

available for uninsured individuals. 

We encourage every member of the community to participate, as vaccination is essential for 

maintaining the health and well-being of our neighborhood. 

For any questions or further information, please contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email 

Address]. 

Thank you for helping keep our community healthy! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 


